
 

Happy Friday to all our pupils, families, governors & staff, we hope you 

have all had a positive week.                                                                                                                  
This week it has been wonderful to see interactions taking place via 

Tapestry. Our daily communications on individual care diaries has       

allowed for you as parents to receive live updates during the school 

day rather than wait until the home/school book arrives. It is normal 

practice for staff to complete home/school communications during 

lunchtime, now you get the instant message- teachers have said they 

are enjoying your feedback too!                                                                                                                             
I’ve enjoyed hearing the laughter from staff as they develop their     

confidence in recording remote learning sessions. COVID is certainly 

upskilling us in areas we never thought we would need as educators!   

By next week you will have received a Parent Hub message with a     

survey link for you to give feedback on your remote learning offer. It is still very new to us all,         

feedback and development is important to us all! 

On Monday 8th February we will have our first Parents Community Hub of 2021. You will receive 

the calendar link to join the virtual meeting by Parent Hub next week. All parents or carers are 

welcome!                                                                                                                                                                                
Once again, thank you for your support and cooperation this week, we continue to do 

our very best to stay safe and reduce the spread of the virus, closing bubbles to isolate 

or partially close due to staffing shortages will continue to challenge us but we will 

work together as we always do.                                                                                                   

Take care, Olivia 

Headteacher Update  

Dates for your Diary 

February 
8th Parents Community Hub 

15th-19th Half Term 

March /April   
19th Training Day 

29th March -9th April Easter       

Holidays 

May /June  
31st May-4th June Half Term 

July 
9th Training Day 

26th Break up for Summer 
Any changes/additions will be 

marked in red 
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Blossoms 

 

So far this half term Blossoms have been busy 
working on their topic based on transport. So far, 
we have rolled cars down a ramp in science and 
made marks with paint using different vehicles. 

We made traffic light biscuits in our baking session and explored 
different materials in art to make a car using a paper plate. In literacy 

we have been making ‘I see’ sentences and the boys have loved 
watching video clips of different modes of transport.  



Learning and Fun at Hob Moor Oaks 

School Meal Booking 
Don’t forget to book your child’s meals on 
ParentPay. Bookings must be made by the 

Wednesday for the following week.  
Thank you. 

Happy Birthday this week to:  

Lucas, Joey and Peter 

Seedlings   Georgia for fantastic standing  
Acorns Arlo for making great progress with your independent movement skills   
Blossoms Arthur for engaging well in all his workbox activities  
Blossoms Hub Riley for being engaged in all class activities this week  
Twigs Amisha for showing off her fantastic walking at home  
Saplings Athena for playing independently with our Jack and the Beanstalk small  

    world 
Buds Matilda and Mira for encouraging each other in physical development 

Branches    William for tolerating different textures on his skin during the sensory  
    walk 
Roots Jamie for accurately hitting the target in PE 
Boughs Tyler for fantastic communication with ‘What’s in the box’ 
Green Shoots  Aaron for coping well with changes in class and around school  
Trunks   Poppy for independent formation of her letters and reading of high            

    frequency words  
Catkins Elliott for following your timetable at home and completing the different  

     tasks set 
Oak Leaves  Mason for brilliant Geography and being engaged in all our learning this  

    week 
Oak Trees   Kieran for putting in fantastic effort with home learning 
                                           Olivia’s Outstanding Award

Ella for excellent life skills during her remote learning  


